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COMMISSIONER BOB HARVIE IN CAMPAIGN
SPEECH AT PENNRIDGE SD: “COMMISSIONERS
HAVE ZERO CONTROL OVER SCHOOL DISTRICTS”

At a political rally outside last Monday's Pennridge School Board meeting,
organized by those seeking to "Stop Vermillion™ curriculum review for
progressive bias, Bucks County Commissioner Bob Harvie (D) gave d
campaign speech. We think it's important to highlight some of the statements
Harvie made, especially since he is seeking re-election this November, along
with running mate and incumbent Diane Marseglia (D).

During his address, Harvie attempted to
reassure spectators that his presence was
‘not just for political reasons” This
admission shed light on the political
undertones surrounding his appearance,
and hinted at the ongoing undue influence
of county politics in the context of local
school board matters.

Yet, moments later, Harvie stated, "As
county commissioners, we have zero
control over school districts.” The irony of

Harvie making this statement on Pennridge
School District property, himself a Levittown resident, is impossible to ignore.

Beyond that, it is essentidl to note the fundamental contradiction his statement
presents, in light of his actions as Commissioner.

Harvie smiles with Natalie Cimonetti,
rumered by WHYY to be under
investigation by Montco authorities for

harassing political opponents

In 2021, Commissioners Harvie and Marseglia enlisted their former political
campaign manager to illegally override the COVID schools guidance written by
Bucks County Health Director, Dr. David Damsker. They did this because they
were under pressure from the Wolf and Shapiro administration, as well as from
local Democrat activists. Their actions had a significant impact on Bucks
County schools, caused a great deal of confusion, and resulted in over 80,000
quarantine

students having to contend with mandatory masking and
measures unnecessarily.

Bob Harvie and Diane Marseglia exerted
an unprecedented degree of control
over school district decisions when they
usurped the authority to write medical
guidance for students across the county.

Harvie's acknowledgment of his own
political motives and the contradiction in
his statements raise questions about the
Commissioners continued interference in
school district affairs. Commissioners
Harvie and Marseglia, you do not indeed
have control over local school districts,
and your county politics has no place in
communities where neither of you reside.

Harvie & Marseglia campaigning in
Pennridge. Both have been
photographed wearing “Stop
Vermillion™ pins recently.
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UPCOMING EVENT

SEPT.11 @ 7 PM
“PROTECT OUR CHILDREN"
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SPEAKER PAULA SCANLAN
HOSTED BY HOPE FOR PA

Paula Scanlan is a former University
of Pennsylvania swimmer who was
forced to share a locker room with a
male swimmer (Thomas). Paula is
inspired by fellow female athletes
like Riley Gaines, and is now
speaking out to protect other
women and young girls from
harmful gender ideoclogy. Don't miss
Paula's powerful story of courage.
Venue To Be Announced
Registration Required
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